
From: Grant Evans <gpe5253@yahoo.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Sue Peneysue.peney2@gmail.com 

Date: 3/3/2014 11:22:56 AM
Subject: Operation R&R/Gold Star Reception-Dinner

Katherine, I was contacted by the Long Cove Club about which night they should keep reserved for 
the Gold Star Reception-Dinner in May. I had originally reserved 3 nights of Thurs. Fri. or Sat., May 
15,16, or 17. Could you let us know which date would work for the Gov. schedule so I can cancel the 
other 2 dates. Thanks
Best Regards,

D r .  G r a n t  E v a n s

P r e m i u m  P r o p e r t i e s  o f  H i l t o n  H e a d

( 6 1 4 )  3 1 4 - 6 0 7 4  c e l l

( 8 7 7 ) - 8 3 3 - 9 3 9 3  o f f i c e

h t t p : / / w w w . h i l t o n h e a d p r e m i u m p r o p e r t i e s . c o m /
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